
 

Our final newsletter for 2020, and it's certainly been a year to remember.
Included in this months newsletter is our Christmas hours, our December Business After 5, Morrinsville Christmas Parade and our 2020 community support.
We want to take this time to thank you for your continued support this year. It's had some ups and downs, and we are all looking forward to a brighter 2021!

Wishing you a safe and Merry Christmas with your loved ones. ���

 Oh what a night! 

We were lucky enough to host the final Business After 5 to round off 2020! 

 

The evening included our Directors, Rory Noorland, Amy Coombes and General

Manager, Deborah Hollands, sharing our year of 2020, where we've come from as a

firm and where we are headed. The evening was a great way to come together with

some of our professional peers to celebrate getting through a hard year and reflect

forward to 2021 with optimism.

 

The evening was made even better with the support of local businesses, Redoubt Bar

Morrinsville, Smugglers Morrinsville and TowBar Matamata, who provided delicious

food, drinks and our outdoor bar.



 

Find us
/cooperaitkenaccountants./

/cooperaitkenaccountants./

www.cooperaitken.co.nz

PROUD TO SUPPORT

Morrinsville Christmas Parade

Tirua/Putaruru/Matamata Dog Trial Club

Ngatea Milking Golf Day

Going Bananas Show Thames

Piako Triathlon

Morrinsville College

Thames Family Fun Day

Heart Kids Day out Variety Show

Walton Golf Club

Herd of Cows

Morrinsville A & P Show

Matamata Fire Brigade

NZ Dairy Industry Awards

Morrinsville Rugby & Sports Club

MPDC Business Awards

Tahuna Golf Club

Matamata A & P Show

Keep Matamata Beautiful

http://www.facebook.com/cooperaitkenaccountants./
http://www.instagram.com/cooperaitkenaccountants./

